
2024 & 2025 
Global Quality P4P 

PCP Program 
Changes 

YOU ARE CORDIALLY INVITED

On May 30, 2025, we will be hosting a meeting to review the 
recent 2024 & 2025 Global Quality P4P (GQ P4P) Program 

Changes meeting!  

Join us for this valuable information session to get the latest 
updates to the 2024 & 2025 Global Quality P4P Programs.  

This event will be held virtually via Microsoft Teams.

Be sure to RSVP by Wednesday, May 28, 2025. 

We look forward to seeing you!
This is a personal invitation. Please do not forward. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the IEHP Provider Call Center 

at (909) 890 – 2054 or email QualityPrograms@iehp.org.

When:
Friday, May 30, 2025 

Time:
112:00pm - 1:00pm

 To RSVP, scan the QR code above with your mobile device by May 28, 2025

Where:
Virtual via Teams

(Link to be sent prior to the start of the meeting)
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